
Dear South Bay Families,  

Good morning and welcome back to the South Bay community for the 2021-2022 school year!  We are 
so excited to see your child this week.  You should have received, or will be shortly, a summer mailer 
that includes important information about the school year.  Please review that carefully.  This is our 
weekly newsletter for South Bay.  It will be sent out each Saturday morning with information about the 
week ahead.   Please see the information below and attached, and please be reminded that this 
information is also posted in the “What’s New at South Bay?” section of our website, which can be 
found at the link HERE.  We look forward to seeing you for the first day of school on Thursday! 

Weekly Wave September 2-3:  

Mon, August 30  SUMMER VACATION - SCHOOL CLOSED  
  

Tues, August 31 SUMMER VACATION - SCHOOL CLOSED  
 

Wed, Sept 1   SUPERINTENDENT’S CONFERENCE DAY – NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS   
 

Thurs, Sept 2  
DAY 1  

FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL!   Let’s make this a GREAT year!   
 
Arrival & Dismissal Reminders:  Reminder that students should arrive 
between 8:35 a.m. and 8:45 a.m. Instruction begins promptly at 8:50 a.m. 
Dismissal will begin at 2:50 p.m.     
 
Each week we will share a Wellness Challenge.  As a family, see if you can 
achieve it and then discuss it as a family!  This week’s Wellness Challenge 
is…. 
Set a goal for yourself!  Write down three concrete ways that 
you can work towards that goal.   
 

Fri, Sept 3  
DAY 2  

Happy Friday!  
 
September Family Calendar:  See the attached September calendar.  
 

 

 

Have a wonderful week ahead!  

With Warmest Regards,  

Christina Cotter  

Principal  

South Bay Elementary School  

 


